
Eligible high school students can attend
Ridgewater through on-campus or online
courses. This virtual information session is for
anyone considering Post-Secondary
Enrollment Options (PSEO) who wants to
know more about the process.

INFO SESSION
PSEO 

LEARN MOREDID YOU KNOW?

M O N ,  F E B R U A R Y  1 0
5 : 3 0  -  7 : 0 0  P M ,  V I R T U A L

More Information

Laura Morales, PSEO Advisor
laura.morales@ridgewater.edu

Scan the QR code to register for
the VIRTUAL information session!
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